
 
 
 
NHS Update for Overview & Scrutiny Committee – 16th March 2011 
 
 

NHS Haringey  - Local  
 
Local organisation chart attached. 
 
Progress continues apace through the appointment processes into the new management 
structures at both local and sector level. It is very positive news that a number of existing staff 
have been deemed suitable to “slot in” to a number of the local presence roles, this will 
ensure maximum continuity for the GP support and has been very welcomed by the clinical 
Directors. The remaining posts will be filled via the usual recruitment process over the coming 
weeks. It is also proposed that the local borough team will be co-located alongside the Public 
Health team in Wood Green, another positive step for continuity and communication. 
 
 
 
 
Dilo Lalande 
Head of Partnerships and Stakeholder Engagement 
NHS Haringey 

 


